
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  1 2 –  M A Y  2 0 1 7   

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Past President 

Tony Wolf 

 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 
 

Welfare Officer 

Jenny Brown 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

No play Sat 13th May 

@ Camden Snr Citizens’ 
No play on Sunday 14 May    

Mothers Day  
                                                  

Gala Day — 6 May (Red Pts) 

Club members had a great day at Camden playing in our Annual Gala Day Red 

Point event. We had 22 pairs compete and everyone enjoyed good bridge, good 

food & good company. Thanks to all who helped to set up & clean up.      

Congratulations to our Winners—new partnership on the day: 
 

 

Jenny Brown 
John Lamey 


